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February 29, 2020 
 
 
TECHNICAL SUPPORT BRANCH 
 
NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 20-36 
 
NOTICE TO NAVIGATION INTERESTS: 
 
           

COFFEEVILLE LOCK, MILE 116.6 
TOMBIGBEE RIVER, ALABAMA 

 
Reference Navigation Bulletin #20-27 

 
Notice is given to mariners that Coffeeville Lock has resumed daylight hour operations.  High 

waters have receded below the machinery space elevation at the lock. 
 
Mariners should exercise caution near the locks and dams as high flows will continue until water 

levels return to normal elevations. All traffic is advised to keep in contact with the respective lock 
personnel during this time. 

 
 

All locks on the Tombigbee River, Black Warrior River and Tennessee-Tombigbee Waterway are 
open. 

 
 
 
For additional information, contact Mr. Chad Brumelow or Mr. Anthony Perkins at the 

BWT/Alabama-Coosa Project Management Office (CESAM-OP-BA) at (205) 752-3571. 
 
 
 
 
 
         for 
                                                                                 ASHLEY N. KLEINSCHRODT 
                                                                                 Chief, Navigation Section 

Notice to Navigation interests 
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